
From: Ramsey, Kevin
To: Terry, Chris T
Cc: Alen, Alejandro; Michel(R2), Eric; Pitoniak, Noel; Downs, James; Ani, Suzanne
Subject: Receipt of 3/5/19 revision to FNMC Plan
Date: Monday, September 23, 2019 4:22:00 PM

We have received your letter dated August 28, 2019, transmitting the March 5, 2019,
revision to your Fundamental Nuclear Material Control Plan.  The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission (NRC) staff completed a preliminary review of the information provided and
identified no major deficiencies.  In accordance with the Staff Requirements Memorandum
for SECY-16-0009, “Recommendations Resulting from the Integrated Prioritization and
ReBaselining of Agency Activities” (Agencywide Document Access and Management
System (ADAMS) No. ML16104A158), the NRC licensing staff will no longer perform
detailed reviews of such documents.  Therefore, no cost activity code has been assigned to
this action.  Nevertheless, please note that a detailed review may be  performed by the
NRC inspection staff in the future.
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Agency Rules of Practice and Procedure,”
a copy of this message will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC
Public Document Room or from ADAMS.  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC’s Web site at
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html (the Public Electronic Reading Room).  If you
have any questions regarding this matter, please respond to this e-mail or contact me at
301-415-7506.
Kevin M. Ramsey
Senior Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
301-415-7506
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